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For a Reunion 2002 event that involved all alumni from the war years, Wesleyan’s 
University Relations office initiated a project to collect information about the war 
experiences of surviving alumni. Coordinated by George Morrill ’42 and John Maynard 
’45, a questionairre was sent to all alumni identified as participants in the war. The 
resulting document: Wesleyan Remembers World War II was created and distributed.  
 
This collection includes a complete copy of the resulting publication, administrative 
documentation on the project, and all alumni responses received by University Relations 
that were edited for publication. This latter group of documents includes correspondence 
and additional information, including some lengthy unpublished alumni memoirs, that 
will be of interest to anyone researching the experiences of Wesleyan alumni during 
World War II, the activity of writing about warfare, and memoir-writing in general. 
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